CONECT ARE US

Madrid, 13 de febrero de 2020

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the United Nations Global
Compact is the preparation and annual publication of a Communication on Progress
(COP) consisting of a statement by the CEO of continuing support for the United Nations
Global Compact, a description of practical actions with respect to the principles of the
United Nations Global Compact and a measurement of the expected results or results.

We are late for the creation, exchange and publication of our COP report because we
have had a very complicated year, with a lot of work, many changes, and we were still
preparing the COP, since we have not had material time to finish it .

We hereby request an extension period to publish a COP describing the efforts and
progress of our company to implement the principles of the United Nations Global
Compact. Our new COP report will be published on the website of the United Nations
Global Compact before March 14, 2020, at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Administradora



